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2018 CANADIAN ULTIMATE CHAMPIONSHIPS TO BE HELD IN 
BRAMPTON, ON AND SURREY, BC. 

 
March 2, 2018 —  Thousands of ultimate players from all over Canada will be vying for 
national championship titles across eight divisions in August.  
 
Brampton will host the junior divisions as well as the open and women’s, and the master’s 
open and women’s divisions from August 12-19, 2018. Surrey will then host the mixed and 
mixed master’s division a week later from August 23-27.  
 
The Canadian Ultimate Championships will see over 100 teams compete over all divisions 
for national titles. 2018 will also be a qualifying year for the 2019 Pan American Ultimate 
Championships, the number of bids is yet to be determined.  
 
The Brampton event will be held at Creditview Sandalwood Park, while the Surrey portion 
will be held at Surrey Newton Athletic Park.  
 
“Ultimate Canada is so proud to partner with both Brampton and Surrey on this cross-
Canada championships and we are excited for all the athletes to see what both cities have 
to odder” says Events Manager, Teri-Lynne Belanger 

 
Ultimate Canada is the governing body for the sport of Ultimate in Canada. The 
organization promotes the growth and development of Ultimate throughout the country. 
Visit our website at www.CanadianUltimate.com  
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For media inquiries, please email Rebecca Thompson at 
communications@canadianultimate.com. 
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